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PUC is letter No. F.No.15039/45/2016-UT-(Coord) dated
10.11.2016 from the Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of India Ministry
of Home Affairs addressed to the Chief Secretary A&N Administration
among six others regarding submission of following information to
the Ministry.

1. Annual Statement showing representation of SCs, STs and
OBCs in Central Govt. for the year 2015 (i.e.as on 01.01.2016).

2. Annual Statement showing representation of PWDs in Central
Govt. for the year 2015 (i.e. as on 01.01.2016).

3. Review of Posts identified suitable for PWDs by Expert
Committee constituted by MSJE.

4. Monitoring (by NCST) of implementation status of service
safeguards and development programmes/Scheme for STs.

S. Monitoring the filling up of backlog vacancies reserved for
SCs/STs/STs/OBCs.

6. Implementation of Reservation for PWDs in Central Govt. Posts
& Services (S.K. Rungta Case).

7. PM’s New 15 Point Programme for welfare of Minorities- Annual
Report for 2015-16.

8. Online Monitoring of implementation of PM’s 15 Point
Programme for welfare of Minority — Quarterly Report.

In this regard it is stated that out of above, information/report
mentioned at SL.No (1), (4) and (5) above are related to this
department and have already furnished requisite report to the
Ministry of Home Affairs. Remaining details i.e S1.(2), (3), (6), (7) and
(8) are related to Social Welfare department and hence nothing
pending related to us. Therefore, if approved, we may inform the
Ministry and accordingly, a draft letter is placed in file for approval

please.
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